
Dear Share-
holders: 
  

Now that 
2016 has its 
end in sight, I 
hope that you 

have all had a very fulfilling, 
productive and wonderful year 
with your family & friends. As 
I reflect myself on this past 
year, I am grateful to the 
shareholders for allowing me 
with the opportunity to serve 
my first year on the Gana-
A'Yoo Board of Directors. 
Additionally, I am grateful to 
spend it at home, in our re-
gion.  The realization of ac-
complishing yearly goals not 
only in the business aspects of 
our company, but also under-
standing how the experiences 

of being home with the peo-
ple, elders, and children of our 
communities enrich our lives 
in many ways. It enriches 
them, may they be cultural, 
educational, or simply just be-
ing in the moment of being 
home and all those great things 
that only home can deliver and 
be understood by those that 
are fortunate enough to live 
there.  It is my goal to be able 
to serve shareholders and to 
be able to serve with a true 
understanding of where our 
people and communities are to 
confidently make informed 
decisions on your behalf and 
to ensure alignment of our 
mission and values with busi-
ness practices.  Gana-A'Yoo, 
Limited has had its share of 
successes in 2016, large & 
small, such as the increased 
voter turnout, contract goals, 

and broadening our new busi-
ness opportunities to name a 
few. There is always that re-
volving door of reflecting on 
our successes and areas that 
we could improve on or 
change that all companies walk 
through in order to move to-
wards becoming successful.  
I'm looking forward to work-
ing with the Gana-�$�·�<�R�R����
Limited Board of Directors 
and staff as we approach 2017.  
 
I am thankful to you all once 
again for the opportunity to 
serve as a Board of Director of 
Gana-�$�·�<�R�R�����/�L�P�L�W�H�G�������0�D�\��
you all stay safe, be blessed & 
have a Merry Christmas & 
Happy New Year!   
  
Respectfully, 

- Kimberly Bower, Secretary 
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Happy Holidays from the Gana-�$�·�<�R�R���W�H�D�P�����3�L�F�W�X�U�H�G���O�H�I�W���W�R���U�L�J�K�W�����0�L�N�H���*�D�\�����5�\�$�Q�Q���.�Q�R�O�O�����(�D�W�K�D�Q��
Gammel, Reinhard Mueller, Hillary Green, Mike Brackett, David Roels, Betty Huntington, Dan 

Pickett, Jennine Jordan, Crystal Sommer, Leigh Ann McGee, and Leslie Williams-Crocker  


